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Board Elections In November
Volunteers are needed to become a part of the Four Seasons Neighborhood Association Board. It is a 2-year 
term and a maximum of two consecutive terms can be served.  Officers needed are Chair and Treasurer.
Members-at-Large are needed to represent the six areas in Four Seasons. We need two people from each area. 
Duties include: distributing newsletters, attending Board meetings once every other month, attending general 
meetings every other month and volunteering to work on a committee. 

The committees are: activities, beautification, communication, membership, street lights, safety and welcoming.

Under the safety committee is the Block Watch program. We need someone to volunteer to head this program. 
The Block Watch program works in conjunction with Metro Government and is in place to keep neighbors 
informed and safe. Every street needs a captain and an assistant to help with a phone tree. 

If you are interested in becoming an officer on the Board, a Member-at-Large or work on a committee, please 
contact the current Chair, Laura Smith, at 491-7897.

Restrictions On Man’s Best Friend
Whether on a walk around the neighborhood or even talking to your next door neighbor, 
it is the responsibility of every pet owner to abide by the Louisville Dog Ordinance laws 
in order to keep people and our pets safe. Here are a few examples that pertain to our 
neighborhood.
	 • Cats and dogs should have their license and rabies tag attached to their collar.		
	 • Dogs or puppies should be confined in a secure enclosure or be under
 		  the direct control of their owner.
	 • Cats or kittens may only roam freely on the property of their owner.
	 • Invisible fencing is permitted, however, if a dog is found twice in a calendar year
		  outside of the invisible enclosure, the owner will be issued a violation notice and 
		  after three times, the owner will no longer be able to use the invisible fence.
	 • Only three outdoor dogs are permitted on less than half an acre of land.
	 • It is the responsibility of all pet owners to clean up after their pet and dispose of it in a sanitary manner.
	 • Contact 911 or call a physician and Metro Animal Services if you are bitten by a dog or cat.	
	 • Call Metro Animal Services at 363-6609 to report cruelty, animal abuse or inhumane treatment.

Four Seasons Neighborhood MeetingJoin
us!

• Your voice needs to be heard!  We need to make a decision on what to do with the property next to the railroad 
tracks.  If you are interested in a community garden please contact Laura Smith at 491-7897 prior to our next 
meeting.  Planting trees is another suggestion. What are your ideas? Inform your neighbors about the meeting!!
• Volunteers are needed to advise people with financial problems concerning their home, that help is available to them.  
Making Connection Network is sponsoring the program.  You can get additional information at protectmykyhome.org 
or come to the meeting for contact information to be a volunteer.

Thursday, September 17, 2009  •  7 – 8 p.m.
Hunsinger Lane Baptist Church • 3400 Summerfield Drive



Things To Know!
• Five more neighbors have signed up to be Four 
Seasons Neighborhood Association members! Thanks 
to volunteers that went door-to-door to remind everyone 
of the benefits of membership.
• The next two street lights are planned for Thornbird 
Court /Thornwood Road and Tempsclair Road/Winter-
haven Road. We need more members to make that a 
reality. Call Laura at 491-7897 to become a member.
• If you use Waste Management, make sure you are 
only getting charged $36.51 for a three-month period. 
Taxes, fuel surcharge, yard waste and recycling are an 
extra charge. Another Four Seasons benefit!  
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Good Neighbor Spotlight

   Our Four Season’s sign has been repainted thanks to 
Mike Frazier and Su Kang. They bought the paint, 
painted the sign and got caught being a good neighbor. 
   That is not the first time they have beautified our 
neighborhood, Mike has also cut grass and trimmed 
bushes at vacant homes. Thanks Mike and Su!
   If you know a volunteer that deserves recogni-
tion, we want to know also. Call 468.7544 and 
report a Good Neighbor act. 

Western Salsa
Make this salsa with all those tomatoes from your 
garden. Goes great with tortilla chips.
4 large chopped tomatoes • 3 cloves garlic diced
2/3 c. diced fresh cilantro • 1/2 large onion chopped
2 T. fresh lime juice • 1 avocado diced • Salt 
1 jalapeno pepper seeded and chopped finely
Add tomatoes, garlic, cilantro, onion, avocado and 
lime juice in a bowl. Add the jalapenos in increments 
and taste test to make sure the salsa is not too hot. 
Salt to taste.


